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Haralson County Schools will be recognized as a leader in improving student achievement for ALL students.

Dear Parents,

We sincerely hope that your participation in the Haralson County School District Hospital
Homebound Program has been a productive and positive experience for both you and your child.
It is our sincere hope that continued improvement in your child’s circumstances will allow them
to transition back to regular school in 2022-2023..

Please be advised, hospital homebound services for all students will terminate for the Summer on
May 20th, 2022. No services will be provided for students over the summer. Services will begin
for the 2021-2022 school year after August 1%, 2021.

We wish your child a happy and healthy school experience. However, should your child require
the temporary services of the Haralson County School District Hospital Homebound Program in
the future, a new application for services must be filed for the 2021-2022 school year. Should
your child require more intensive, long-term services outside of the scope of the Hospital
Homebound Program, please do not hesitate to contact our office after August 1%, 2021 to
discuss your options.

If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please do not hesitate to
contact my office at 770-574-2500.

Thank you,

Benjie Cole
Assistant Superintendent
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